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Support from the Rockley Family Foundation helps us provide greater opportunities to more individuals 
and create an unrivaled experience for University of Colorado Boulder students. Thank you for your gift 
to the College of Music Dean's Annual Fund. 

On May 11, about 6,237 degrees were conferred in our Commencement ceremony at Folsom Field. 
Together, they contribute to a campus and worldwide community that learns, works, and socializes 
together in the pursuit of lifelong goals and lasting success. This pursuit of success is especially evident 
as we proudly observe recent achievements of students from our College of Music. Students from the 
College continually receive high recognitions and awards and go on to have a significant impact on the 
strength of the arts in their future communities. The College of Music is committed to creating the 
future of excellence in music and culture, and this is most evident in the strength and success of our 
graduates. 

These new CU-Boulder graduates join more than 247,000 CU alumni out in the world making a 
difference as entrepreneurs, educators, groundbreaking researchers, artists, musicians, civic leaders, 
climatologists, astronauts and doctors-- to name a few. I hope that you have an opportunity to work 
with some of our talented students and alumni. 

With generosity from the Rockley Family Foundation more ideas are nurtured and students prepared to 
become dynamic global citizens and problem-solvers. Thank you for your investment in the University of 
Colorado Boulder. 

Sincerely, 

PhilipP. DiStefano 
Chancellor 


